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Healthcare Law Alert: Portal Access for Reporting Use of Provider Relief
Funds Delayed

1/19/2021

In new guidance published on January 15, 2021, the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) announced that the
operability of the Provider Relief Fund (PRF) Reporting Portal for reporting on the use of funds has been delayed. Prior to the
delay, the online portal for healthcare providers, who received one or more PRF payments exceeding $10,000 in the aggregate,
to report their use of funds through December 31, 2020 was supposed to open on January 15, 2021. HHS will communicate via
broadcast email to the email address that healthcare providers used during registration when the Reporting Portal is operational.
Providers can also check the HHS Reporting Requirements and Auditing webpage for the latest updates about the Reporting
Portal. Importantly, the new guidance did not update the reporting deadlines, which we outlined in detail in a prior Healthcare
Law Alert published last week which can be found here. However, given the delay in the operability of the portal, it is possible
that the deadlines will be delayed as well.

If you have any questions about this alert or any other Healthcare Law issue, please contact:

John D. Fanburg, Managing Member and Chair, Healthcare Law, at 973-403-3107 or jfanburg@bracheichler.com
Carol Grelecki, Member, Healthcare Law, at 973-403-3140 or cgrelecki@bracheichler.com

Joseph M. Gorrell, Member, Healthcare Law, at 973-403-3112 or jgorrell@bracheichler.com

Lani M. Dornfeld, CHPC, Member, Healthcare Law, at 973-403-3136 or Idornfeld@bracheichler.com

Edward Hilzenrath, Associate, Healthcare Law, at 973-403-3114 or ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com
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